
   
April 30, 2012 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE: Case No. 11-M-0542 – In the Matter of the Commission’s Implementation of Certain Provisions 

of the Excelsior Jobs Program 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), are being transmitted for filing in compliance with the Notice to File Tariff Provisions, 
issued December 9, 2011 by the New York State Public Service Commission (“Commission”) in the 
above case number. 

 
   First Revised Leaf No. 194.8 
   First Revised Leaf No. 194.10 
   Fourth Revised Leaf No. 229.1 
   Fourth Revised Leaf No. 263.7 
    
   To P.S.C. No. 220 Electricity 
 
   Effective: June 1, 2012 
 
The purpose of this filing is to revise the leaves issued February 29, 2012 implementing Rule 34 

– Program 6-Excelsior Jobs Program (“EJP”).  After review by Staff of the Commission, it was decided 
that further revisions were needed to the above leaves. 

 
Waiver of the requirements of newspaper publication as required by the Commission’s 

regulations at 16 NYCRR Section 720-8 is requested for this filing, because customers will apply to 
and be certified by the NYS Department of Economic Development for their eligibility for this program 
and the Department of Economic Development already has begun to implement this program. 

 
Please advise the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     /s/ Patricia J. Rivers 
 
     Patricia J. Rivers 
     Senior Rate Analyst 
     Electric Pricing Department 
     (315) 428-6833 
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